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Unificationists all over the tristate area are reaching out to local Christian churches every week to 

introduce True Mother and to invite them to the upcoming Peace Starts with Me Rally on November 12. 

A handful of Japanese missionaries have also joined in on the outreach efforts, dancing and singing with 

the Christian church choirs during their Sunday services. 

 

Our very own Regional Chairman for Family Federation North America, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim traveled to the 

Chambers Memorial Baptist Church in Harlem on October 28 to spread the joy of True Mother and 

encourage others to attend the Rally. 

 

The American Clergy Leadership Conference (ACLC) has been working hard to prepare Prayer 

Breakfasts every week. These weekly Prayer Breakfasts have deemed a huge success with the position of 

Christian church pastors as keynote speakers, as well as inviting a member from the office of the Mayor 

of New York. 

 

The National Ministry Team encourages each one of you to reach out to your local communities and 

Christian churches and inspire them to attend the November 12 Peace Starts with Me Rally. 

 

 
 


